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On 5 February 2014, the Senate EU Policies Committees issued a favourable opinion with qualifications, inviting the Commission to consider – when drafting its report – the ethical attitudes of consumers, who may or may not be willing to consume animal products from clones, following a survey that should be conducted by Eurobarometer.

On 12 February 2014, the Senate Agriculture and Agrifood Production Committee adopted a resolution noting that–: 
1) insufficient reason was given as to why reproductive material derived from clones was not included in the provisional prohibitions;
2) explanation should be provided as to why the directive does not apply to animals kept and reproduced for sporting and cultural events. 
